
Dear Parents,

Laura's House of Stories came to vour child's dav care todav for a fun and
exciting story time.

Our story theme today was entitled "First Snow." Winter is the time of
year when days are short and cold. For people, winter is a time to stay
indoors by a cozy fire or bundle up to stay warm while enjoying many
outdoor winter activities. Through stories, songs, games and crafts, your
children had the opportunity to learn about some of these activities. We
especially enjoyed our indoor snowball fight.

If you would like some ideas to share with your children on today's
theme, check out some of the following books at your local library.

First Snow by Kim Lewis
The Snowman Storybook by Raymond Briggs
The Biggest, Best Snowman by Margery Cuyler
Frosty the Snowman A Golden Book
Boot Weather by Judith Vigna

We had a lot of fun with our story theme today and I enjoyed being with
your children. I look forward to another exciting story time very soon.

Thank you,


